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The Naperville Area Humane Society is pleased to offer the 
preteens & teens of our community a wonderful opportunity… 

 

2017 Spring Break Junior Internship Program! 
 

We know that preteens and teens want to make a difference in the lives of animals and 

this program will show them how. We are looking for dedicated teens ages 12-15 to 

spend their Spring Break with us.  

 

The Naperville Area Humane Society will take ten teens on this week long journey of 

hands on working with the animals and learning about animal welfare issues from 

various guest speakers, which will turn their passion into action! This internship will 

open their eyes and focus on issues that affect animals and the environment in our 

world today.  

 

If you know a preteen or teen that wants to make a difference, please tell them about 

this exciting program! 

 
Here are the details: 

When: Monday, March 27- Friday, March 31, 2017  

Time: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm  

Where: The Naperville Area Humane Society (1620 W. Diehl Rd., Naperville) 

Fee: $150.00 

How to Register: Online at http://www.napervilleareahumanesociety.org/humane-

education/spring-break-junior-internship 

Any Questions: Please contact Kristen at 630-420-8989 ext. 117 or 

kfunk@napervilleareahumanesociety.org, and please check out our website at:  

www.napervilleareahumanesociety.org. 
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